
Welcome Back

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back. What a lovely start I have had this week. The children have returned 

looking so smart and eager to be here and they have all made me feel incredibly 

welcome. It has been so nice to spend some time in classrooms and get to know them 

all a little better. I am working on learning all the children’s names; however, this may 

take some time! Thank you also to you all for the warm welcome that I have received. I 

have really enjoyed having the opportunity to meet so many of you already and look 

forward to meeting each and every one of you in time. The partnership that a school 

has with its parents is crucial to ensuring that our children receive the best possible 

education and school experience, and that they are able to flourish. Please do catch 

me on the gate if you have any quick messages or concerns; if there is something of a 

more serious or personal nature, or you need some support or advice, we can arrange 

a time to catch up around this. I will be holding two coffee morning sessions: one on  

Friday 15th September at 2.30pm for EYFS and KS1 parents and one on Tuesday 19th 

September at 2.30pm for KS2 parents - it would be lovely if you could all join me. This will 

be a chance for me to introduce myself to you all and for you to ask any questions that 

you may have. 

Thank you once again for embracing me into the Ravenscroft 

family – I am excited for the year ahead. 

I hope you manage to enjoy some of the weekend sunshine – 

let’s hope it’s not the last of it.

Mrs Coleman

Hale
Ravenscroft Newsletter

September 8th 2023



Attendance

Reception 

& Year 4
100%

Diary Dates
• Tuesday 12th Sept: Year 1 Parents’ Meeting, 3.30pm
• Wednesday 13th Sept: Year 2 Parents’ Meeting, 3.30pm
• Thursday 14th Sept: Year 3 Parents’ Meeting, 3.30pm
• Friday 15th Sept: Headteacher Coffee and Catch up, 2.30pm – EYFS/KS1 

Parents and carers
• Tuesday 19th Sept: Headteacher Coffee and Catch up, 2.30pm – KS2 Parents 

and carers
• Tuesday 19th Sept: Year 4 Parents’ Meeting, 3.30pm
• Wednesday 20th Sept: Year 5 Parents’ Meeting, 3.30pm

• Thursday 21st Sept: Year 6 Parents’ Meeting, 3.30pm

Twitter (X)

We are excited to launch our Ravenscroft 

Twitter. We will be using Twitter to share pictures 

and news of what we are doing in school and to 

keep you updated about news and events.

 Please return your photo permission slips asap so 

that we can begin to share pictures.

Please follow us @RavenscroftCP

Our attendance for this week ending 8th September 

2023 was 98% which is amazing! Let’s keep this up 
throughout this year. 

Reception and Year 4 are our attendance winners 
this week with 100% - well done! 

Rec Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

100 % 96.67 % 96.55 % 97.10 % 100 % 98.61 % 97.62 %
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